
Are you tired of the Rattle and Noise in your Cattle Crush? 
Apply the “Rattle Test” 
 
 
Many cattlemen I have known all have one thing in common, that is most of them are 
half deaf. How much of this is due to the noise of poorly designed and built cattle 
crushes.  
 
A good test to apply before purchasing any new crush is the “Rattle Test”. In other 
words, stand beside the crush and shake it as hard as you can. This is the noise you 
are going to work with every time you process cattle. This noise is only going to get 
worse as the crush gets worn. 
 
Also, how much of this noise adds stress and stirs cattle up? When an animal is 
caught in a head bail, fighting and pulling back, it creates more noise, more stress and 
tends to have a negative flow on effect to the following cattle.  
 
Silencer comes with a unique patented Noise Reduction System (NRS) which means 
all contact points are sheathed in polyethylene with no steel on steel chatter of other 
crushes. This ensures a greatly reduced noise level during operation. Silencer has 
earned the reputation for promoting operator ease and safety and at the same time 
provides a quieter less stressful environment for livestock and staff. Livestock facility 
experts are talking “Noise Reduction System” for a good reason. 
 
 
 
For further information, visit www.catagra.com 
 
 
 
 


